
From: Bawa, Niki
Sent: 7/14/2010 9:29:18 AM
To: Miram, Richard (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RAMk)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: Question re Montezuma Wind PPA

Hi Rich,

By way of introduction my name is Niki Bawa and I am working with Sean Simon in the RPS group at 
the CPUC. I am working on the resolution for AL 3681-E, the Montezuma Wind PPA, that is scheduled 
to go online January, 2011. I had a question regarding the change to the contract that was stated on p. 
3 of AL 3681-E, Section C, number 4. The contract modification that was cited states the amended 
Montezuma Wind PPA contains an "Elimination of PG&E’s right to terminate the PPA due to Project’s 
poor performance." However, after reviewing the contract I could not find any wording relating to a 
change in the above terms. I was wondering if you could clarify exactly what the changes are and what 
is meant by poor performance. Please feel free to call me at 415-703-2197 or email me back at 
niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.qov. I have included a link below to AL 3681-E for your convenience. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Niki

http://www.pqe.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/ELEC 3681-E.pdf
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